
TRUST TERRITORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS 
OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER 

SAIPAN. MARIANA ISLANDS 96950 

NOV 15 1977 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
2877 Kalakawa Ave., Apt. 703 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

CABLE ADDRESS 
NICOTT SAIPAN 

Your letter to the High Commissioner dated October 25, 1977 
with which you enclosed your letter of June 27, 1977 addressed 
to the Station Manager, WSZD, Ponape was received by this 
office last week. 

In order to expedite a reply to your June 27 letter, I have 
asked the District Administrator of Ponape to take appropriate 
action on this matter. 

Your interest in monitoring TTPI AM stations is appreciated. 
Your report has provided us with technical information which 
I am sure will be useful to us for our future planning. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

,J n A. Sablan 
Acting Deputy High Commissioner 


